
  
 
 
 
It has been determined that the delegation of Administrative Contracting Officers (ACO's) on the 
National Type 2-IA Firefighter Crew Contracts is no longer required.   
 
Duties previously delegated to individuals authorized to act as ACO’s on the National Type 2-IA 
Firefighter Crew Contracts have been rescinded.    
 
If you have any further questions please contact Bridgit Downing at (208) 387-5279.  
 


